
Tim, Kate & Jigsaw Family 
 

Dear Keith and Ruth,            
Thank you for your email it is 
great to hear from you. We are 
looking forward very much to 
joining the MG service on 
Saturday 9th. 

Greetings to all the Mill Grove 
family and thank you so much 
for all your love and prayers, 
we miss you all so much 
especially our wonderful times 
in Wales, and we hope to be 
back and visit you as soon as 
possible.  

Love, Tim, Kate, James,                                          Lee family in KL Christmas 2019 
Rebekah and Grace. 

 

The Jigsaw family 
celebrating the 
end of the first 
instalment of 
Christian 
Leadership 
training course; 
Feb 2020.  

                                  

    Jigsaw family send their love and greetings to all in Mill Grove family 

 

Jigsaw staff 
packing 1500 
food boxes for 
1500 really 
needy families; 
Praise God for all 
His provision. 


